

Headteacher: Mr Sefton Booth Bleasdale School, 27 Emesgate Lane, Silverdale, Carnforth, Lancashire LA5 0RG

T: 01524 701217

E: admin@bleasdaleschool.lancs.sch.uk

www.bleasdaleschool.lancs.sch.uk

24th April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am delighted to have been appointed as the new Headteacher for Bleasdale School and I am very much looking forward to getting to know our pupils, parents, carers and staff in the time ahead. When I first visited Bleasdale School on a sunny morning in March, I was immediately struck and enamored by the wonderful pupils, the supportive and dedicated teaching staff and the obvious strength of community.

From my education experience spanning over 20 years, I know that a successful and happy school depends on all of us working together. As parents and carers, your contribution is paramount to your child's achievements. I am excited to build on the already established relationship between yourselves and the school.

My career has spanned most of the UK with highlights that include outstanding teaching positions, best practice leadership positions within SEN schools and letters of recommendation for lecturing at various Universities. My core belief in working with our young people mirrors the already magnificent Bleasdale School ethos "Learning Together, Achieving Together". To do this we must turn our attention to inquiry, reflection, passion in the young people achieving and shared understanding. I'm very pleased to now be on this journey with you, together.

I look forward to meeting many of you at the range of school events held at Bleasdale over the summer term. The events will take place at a number of different times in the hope that as many families as possible will have the opportunity to attend. You are also welcome to contact me on the usual school phone number.

I will also be available at the front door before and after school, so please do say hello!

Yours sincerely,

Sefton Booth Headteacher























